
 

“Let Us Pray” 
 

A new Diocesan prayer line has been established. Should you need a 
prayer to be said for you, a friend, a family member or for a special need, 
please send an email to:  letuspraybda@gmail.com 

 
The email address is reviewed daily by the Associate Members of the 
Sisters of Charity in Bermuda, and your prayer will be acted on once 
received. You don’t have to give a reason, your name or the sender’s 
name, just that a prayer is required. 
 

 
 

Remember: A Prayer is sometimes all that’s needed! 
Give it a try! 
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